
FAO: Planning Policy Team 

Thank you for your email below. 

Further to my telephone conversation with Andrew D’Arcy (Local Plan Team),  I understand that the 

key changes to the Main Modifications relate to the following: 

(a) MM 16 (Supporting text to Policy HOU 04); 

(b) MM 17 (Policy HOU 04); and 

(c) MM 25 A (Paragraphs 3.85 – 3.92). 

I can confirm that the County Council does not have any concerns/objections to the above Main 

Modifications. 

If you have any queries please call or email me. 

Kind regards 

Stephen 

Stephen Faulkner MRTPI 

Norfolk County Council 

31 May 2019 
 


